
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Nose Hill Drive Interchange 
 

Summer 2011 

Project Update 
Start Date:  Fall 2011 
 

Contractor: Not yet tendered 

Proposed Completion: Late Fall 2014 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Aecom has been retained to plan, design and administrate the interchange construction.  Aecom has completed 
a comprehensive functional planning study, site survey, traffic analysis, geotechnical investigation and detailed 
design of the interchange. 

Project Status for Summer 2011 

The tender documents, specifications and drawings, are being packaged and readied for tendering.   

Utility companies, Enmax, Telus, Atco Gas, etc. are finalizing their designs for adjustment and scheduling their 
respective modifications prior to interchange construction. 

Next Steps 

Tender the interchange project and receive pricing from potential contractors.  Make adjustment to utilities.    

The low bid contractor, after contract award, will prepare its Environmental Construction Operations Plan to 
address environmental protection measures.  The contractor will also be required to prepare a Traffic 
Accommodation Strategy that will indicate how traffic, both vehicle and pedestrian, will be managed during 
construction.   

In preparation for the interchange construction, Alberta Transportation will be stockpiling earth from the 
construction of the Crowchild Trail Interchange project in the southeast quadrant of the existing intersection.  This 
material is surplus from Crowchild Trail and will be required for the construction of the Nose Hill Drive 
Interchange. 

Construction Information 

Construction of the interchange is not expected to commence until Fall 2011. 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


